
 

 
OFFICIAL 

 

 
Board director opportunities at NCN Health 

 
 
The Minister for Health, the Hon. Mary-Anne Thomas MP, is pleased to invite applications for part time 
board director positions at NCN Health. The positions start on 1 July 2025 and appointments are for up to 
three years.  
 
These positions provide an exciting opportunity for Victorians to contribute to the health and wellbeing of 
our communities. Applicants are selected for their capabilities, including personal and professional 
experience, knowledge, and skills that contribute to the strategic leadership and oversight of health care 
for the Victorian community.  
 
The Victorian Government is committed to ensuring that government boards reflect the rich diversity of the 
Victorian community. This includes diverse leadership of the health system that represents the variety of 
backgrounds and cultures of Victorian communities to enable the vision of achieving the best health, 
wellbeing and safety for everyone.  
 
To build an empowered and engaged leadership across the health system, our priority areas are people 
of all ages, First Nations people, people who live with a disability, people from culturally diverse 
backgrounds, people who identify as LGBTIQA+, the promotion of gender equality and upholding human 
rights. 
 
Applicants must be able to demonstrate the capabilities identified in their applications.  
 
Applications close at midnight Sunday 24 November 2024. 
 
Further information about Victorian health service boards and how to apply can be found at 
www.health.vic.gov.au/board-applications   
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